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A message from Mrs Thorpe to all our families…
Today’s Newsletter comes from the beautiful location of Loggerheads in North Wales, where 

I am currently enjoying time with our Y4 Class on their adventurous activities residential vis-

it.  There will be some very tired, but happy, children returning home tonight!  Last year, 

some parents told us that they would like more opportunities to talk about SEND issues. In 

response our Inclusion Team will be holding termly Coffee Mornings for parents to drop in 

and chat with us and to each other about issues linked to Special Education Needs. Your 

child does not need to have a SEN for you to come along. We are pleased to confirm that 

KOALA Sleep Service will also be with us on this day to talk about their outreach work and 

offer support to families.  Please come along and join us—EVERYONE is welcome.  

Dates for your diary… 

• Friday 9th February—Y4 returning at 2.15pm and can be 

collected with siblings.  

• Tuesday 13th February—Y5/6  mixed Basketball Tourna-

ment  at EPSV  

• Wednesday 14th February—Ash Wednesday, marks the 

start of our Lent Journey.  Children will receive ashes in 

school.  

• Friday 16th February—Y3/4 Coffee Afternoon supporting 

The Hospice of The Good Shepherd and  

• Friday 16th February—School closes for half-term at 

3.15pm as normal.  

• Monday 26th February—School Re-opens at 8.40am and 

starts with our drop in Coffee Morning. Everyone welcome   

   This Week’s Special Awards 

Well done to you all! 

Year 6: Ella & Isla F 

Year 5:  Ralph, Ashton & Sofia 

Year 4:  Awards given to everyone 

Year 3:  Daisy & Lennon 

Year 2: Polly & Darcy 

Year 1:  TJ & Luna 

EYFS:  Oliwia & Carson 

FOREST SCHOOL: Next week’s Forest 

School Class is…  YEAR  2—15/2/24 

SAFER INTERNET WEEK has been a great       

success! We have listened to what parents and 

children have told us about their worries and    

questions and we have focussed on delivery on 

addressing these issues. Look our for our retweets 

of the National Online Safety notifications!  

PARKING… You may have seen me out and about a bit more often over 

the last few weeks. I have been working with  the Council and PCSOs to 

review our safety measures outside, regarding traffic.  We are hoping to 

improve safety for our children and families by improving signage, chang-

ing road markings and potentially realigning one of our entrances to our 

school site. In the meantime, I am thankful to all our parents who consist-

ently approach our school site cautiously, thoughtfully and considerably of 

others.  As a reminder, please do not mount the curb of Rossall Grove and 

please do not park on Rossall Grove. Thank you.  

Attendance for 

week:  94.7% 

WORLD BOOK DAY …. Please see the letter that went 

out this week about our exciting plans for WBD 2024. 

We are now collecting the wooden spoons for our   

characters! You can also do your bit to help save the 

environment and money this year, by donating 

unwanted World Book Day fancy dress costumes 

at  Hope Farm, and Little Sutton libraries.     Do-

nated costumes will be quickly checked and put 

out for those who need them (no donation or payment required) 

from Thursday 1 February to Wednesday 6 March. And, while 

you’re there, make sure to get a library card, no ID required, or take 

out a book.  

Well Done to our Y5 Class to visited the Catalyst Museum last week—your behaviour 

and manners were complimented by the museum staff and general public! 


